
 
FRIENDS OF WELTON SCHOOL - FOWS 
 
Friends of Welton School (FOWS) is a FRIENDS organisation dedicated to 
raising funds to provide extra resources for Welton Primary School to 
enrich the educational experiences of the children. 
 
The association was formed in 1972 and is still going strong.  We are an enthusiastic and 
busy group of parents and school staff, who meet once every half term to organise 
events and activities to raise money, have fun, make new friends and enhance the 
community spirit which exists between the children, parents and teachers in the school. 
 
All parents are automatically members of the association and we would be delighted to  
welcome new parents to our committee meetings and at fund raising events, either as 
helpers, by joining the committee or simply supporting our fund raising. 
 
Fund raisers have included: 

 Children’s discos 
 Playground bun sales 
 Non uniform days 
 Christmas and Summer Fairs 

 
We agreed with the school to spend the funds raised in the following ways: 

 Numicon resources 
 Outdoor playground equipment 
 Ice creams at the annual pantomime 
 Literacy resources 
 A new SEAL programme of study for the whole school 

 
Details of the committee members, meetings and events can be found on the 
noticeboards around the school and through regular newsletters sent out to parents.  
The committee can be contacted via the school office or at ptawelton@hotmail.co.uk 
 
If you have a couple of hours a term to spare, please do consider joining the 
committee.  It is a very rewarding experience helping to enrich the children’s 
learning experience and the closer links with the school. 
 


